
Nygh  Essay  Prize  in  Private
International Law
The Australian Branch of the International Law Association is now calling for
submissions for the 2024 Nygh Essay Prize in Private International Law.

The prize is named in honour of Dr. Peter Nygh, a leading Australian scholar of
private international law and former President of the Branch.

The Nygh Essay Prize is awarded to the author of an essay in private international
law  (conflict  of  laws),  including  in  the  field  of  international  commercial
arbitration. Essays for the prize to be awarded in 2024 should be sent to the email
address of the Secretary of the Australian Branch at secretary@ila.org.au.

Further details (including conditions of entry) are available here. The deadline for
submission is: 31 July 2024.

The results will be made available on the website of the ILA (www.ila.org.au) on
approximately 31 August 2024. Winners will be notified by email.
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